
Session Business 
March 18, 2018  
 
1.  A successful presbytery meeting was conducted at FPC-Conroe on Saturday, March 17.  
2.  Utilization of a single Sunday morning worship service is under consideration for the upcoming 
summer months.   
3.  The 2018 Nominating Committee has requested the names of possible candidates to serve as church 
officers.     
 

New members: None during the past month.   


